
 

*** PUBLIC INFORMATION BULLETIN*** 

On June 11th, 2021 at 2:14am, the Lindsay Department of Public Safety received a call of a 

commercial structure fire at Cumbias Accessories, 122 E. Honolulu, Lindsay, CA. Personnel 

quickly responded to the scene, with the first unit arriving at 2:16am. Upon their arrival, they 

observed the building was full of fire and smoke. Mutual-Aid was requested, and personnel 

commenced with fire suppression operations. The City of Lindsay would like to express their 

gratitude to the Tulare County Fire Department, Porterville Fire Department, Tulare Fire 

Department, and Visalia Fire Department who dispatched fire apparatus and personnel to 

assist. The fire was found to have spread to nearby businesses within the same structure, 

damaging four businesses. Fortunately, no individuals were hurt. 

 

As of the time of the release of this public information bulletin, crews are still conducting 

fire operations and the area around the business has been closed. The public is asked to stay 

away from the area. The Friday Night Market has been cancelled until further notice.  

 

The cause of the fire is currently under investigation. Anyone with further information 

regarding this incident is urgent to contact the Lindsay Department of Public Safety. 

 

Contact Information 

Lieutenant Nicolas Nave or Officer Adam Romero 

185 N. Gale Hill 

Lindsay, CA 93247 

(559) 562-2511  

 

Case Number 

21-0643 


